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52 Kentish Town 

Rd

04/04/2018  14:29:012018/1135/L OBJ Julie Berk Further to my email of 27 March 2018, we oppose this planning application because:

A complete survey of the site has not taken place. No one has looked in our cellar on the 

other side of the lightwell and coal storage. I have taken some photos of the front of my 

cellar and into my coal storage (which is on the other side of the coal storage at 50 Kentish 

Town Rd). You will see there is an arch, half is visible in my cellar and the other half 

appears to be in 50 Kentish Town Rd. You cannot demolish or disturb that arch in any way 

without something happening. 

Also can be seen in the photos, my wall which is a party wall with the coal storage next door 

(at 50). What would the effect be of filling 50’s coal storage with no-fines concrete? With my 

Georgian wall on the other side? (mine is also a listed property).

The work mentioned in the Design and Access statement obviously goes well beyond 

“Replacement of entrance steps”.  As already emailed, a party wall agreement must be in 

place. 

We don’t think this Planning Application should go forward and a new planning application 

should be made after a complete thorough survey. 

(if I am not presented at this web site with an opportunity to add my photos I will email them 

separately)
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